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Public Service Announcement  
Slippery Roads – Drive with Caution 

October 9, 2020 – Iqaluit, Nunavut 

 
The City is advising residents to drive with caution, as road conditions may be slippery, 
especially on roads with a steep incline. 
 
The City is monitoring the situation and will send sanding trucks as required. 
 
During poor weather, for safety reasons, residents are asked to lower their speed as well as 
allow for at least one car length between vehicles. Snow tires also assist with traction.  
 
Please remember to adjust driving to weather conditions. 
 
For additional information during business hours, please contact: 
Sue Avery 
Public Works Clerk 
City of Iqaluit 
S.Avery@iqaluit.ca 
867-979-5630 
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